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March 28, 2022

TO: 2022 NBA EEO SCHOLARSHIP SEUs
FR: Jim Timm

RE: 2022 EEO Scholarship winners

The NBA Foundation is pleased to announce that Hannah-Kate Kinney
and Kylee Sodomka are our 2022 EEO Scholarship winners. Each will
receive a $2,000.00 scholarship and will be recognized at our annual
Hall of Fame banquet during this year’s NBA Convention.

We received a total of five qualified applications this year. Over 40
NBA SEU’s participated and submitted their scoring summaries,
resulting in the top-two ranking of these applicants, as reviewed and
approved by our Executive Committee.

You should place this letter - along with the script and affidavits for the
spots you aired to promote this program earlier this year - in your
proprietary EEO documentation file. Should your station be called
upon for an FCC EEO audit, you will be required to supply this as
backup documentation showing your participation in the program.

Be sure to take credit for your participation in this program in your
2022 EEO Annual Report, which is due in January of 2023,

As a reminder, every other year we solicit contributions from NBA
member stations to support our EEQ Scholarship Program. Your

participation provides you with the opportunity to claim an annual
EEO credit.

This completes your required activity for the second year of the two-
year cycle you committed to and have already paid for. We will inform
you of the 2023-2024 program details and timeline later this year.

Thank you for your support of the NBA EEO Scholarship Program!
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